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TeENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
KNOXVILLE, TENNESSEE 379002

0CT 29 1984

Mr. Charles Horn

Alabama Department of
Environmental Management

1751 Federal Drive

Montgomery, Alabama 36130

Dear Mr. Horn:

Enclosed are revised discharge monitoring reports (DMRs) for Browns Ferry
Nuclear Plant (NPDES permit No. AL0022080, discharges 101 and 111) for
August 1984. This revision is neceisary because of typographical and
transposition errors in the data.

If you have questions, please call Thayer Broili at (615) 632-6608 in
Knoxville, Tennessee.

Sincerely,

Mt

Martin E. Rivers, Director
Environmental Quality

Enclosures

cc (Enclosures): \\h>_
Mr. Harcld Denton, Directo

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Document Control Clerk

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. John Marlar

U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency, Region IV

Water Mangement Division

345 Courtland Street, NE.

Atlanta, Georgia 30365
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